
 
                Park and Recreation Commission 
 

 

TO: HONORABLE COMMISSIONERS DATE: MAY 21, 2018 
 
FROM: PARKS, RECREATION AND COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
          
SUBJECT: UPDATE ON THE PARKS MASTER PLAN   
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Receive a verbal update on the Park Master Plan project. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
That the Park and Recreation Commission provide feedback and receive an update on the Parks 
Master Plan project.  
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
On Monday, March 13, 2017, the Park and Recreation Commission was presented with the Parks 
Master Plan project.  
 
Per their request, an oral update will be provided at every Park and Recreation Commission 
meeting until the Park Master Plan is adopted.  
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
The following significant items for the Parks Master Plan project were completed during the past 
two months: phone surveys, interviews, focus group meetings, community ward workshops, and 
an online survey, which was open from April 23 – May 7, 2018.  Currently, the consultant team is 
diligently working to develop the Draft Master Plan.  
  
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
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